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Our monthly meeting was held on February 5th and the village hall was freezing cold, so coats remained firmly on as we discussed the usual issues.
We welcomed our newly co-opted council member Mr Steven Maines.  We feel he will be a great asset to the Parish Council with his sound knowledge and 30 years of experience living in the centre of Knockholt. 
We also discussed the 3 foot picket which will enclose the old recreation ground (The Pound) hopefully offering parents with young children another area to sit and relax with some safety from passing traffic.
Several planning issues were discussed along with illegal parking and speeding.
Proposals are being considered regarding illuminated speed indicators hopefully making the roads safer for us all, especially the increasing number of our children who are out and about on their bikes. Pity the cycling clubs won't take any notice.
Finally the extension land is ready to move on. We are just waiting for the ground to dry up for machinery to start work on the cycle track. All the village kids are welcome to come along to give us there ideas and they can speak to Carol or myself. 
The next meeting will be held on the Monday 5th March so why not come along, see what we do and put your ideas forward to improve YOUR village for you and your children. 
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